
Mr. George Wager  - Testimonial

Mr. George Wager has been presented with a gold watch and appendages, on his leaving the Great 
Western Railway company’s service, by tradesmen of the city and the staff of the Company, as a 
testimonial of their respect and esteem for the obliging and efficient manner in which he has discharged 
the duties of Assistant-Superintendent to the Goods Department during the past five years, with their best 
wishes for his prosperity in his new avocation.

Salisbury and Winchester Journal, 17 August 1861
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